10* October 2024

Dear Valued Customer,

We wish to advise you that the PFL Matai VOO9N has completed her cargo operations in Auckland

Your Pacific Shipping Line

PFL Matai Voy 009 Delay

this morning, however she will remain in Auckland at this time, due to operational requirements.

Whilst her exact ETD from Auckland is to be confirmed she is likely to be delayed for a day or two.
We are looking at options to ensure timely delivery or cargo, including by-passing Suva to meet the

berthing window in Apia prior to schedule port closure for CHOGM event.

We will further update our impacted customers again on/by Saturday morning.

We thank you for your continued support and should you have any further questions or queries
please contact your PFL representative.

Sincerely,

PFL
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